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Dear Friends, 

Let’s gather to worship on Sunday 23rd at 9:15 for Holy Communion and 
11am for Family Worship with kids groups.  

Fire Pit youth will be meeting between 6:30 and 8pm this Sunday and 
Flames will be meeting on the 30th. 

A big Welcome to the World to baby Maria Valentina, who was born on 
the 17th April weighing in at 3.3kg (7.3lbs!) Congratulations to Iulia, Sam 
and Seraphina on their new arrival. 
 

Coronation Weekend Celebrations: 

6th May - 10am onwards - Come and watch the. Coronation of King Charles III on 
the big screen. The’ll be games and refreshments, please bring along a packed lunch—drinks 
will be provided. 

7th May - Morning worship with kids groups and then join in with a bring and share 
lunch with games and fun! 

8th May - 12 noon - 4pm, NWCA, Hanover Way. Let’s get out into the community! 
Coronation Party - An afternoon of family fun with a bouncy castle, BBQ, lawn games plus! 
If you’d like to volunteer please speak with Wisdom Da Costa. 

 

The All Saints’ Centre Shape Up and Big International BBQ is on Saturday 
May 13th, 9-1pm. If you can, please come along to help out and socialise together. There’ll 
be opportunities to eat amazing food, play games and to help us get the Centre site up to 
shape.  

 

An update from Adam Wingrove our to be Curate:    

We just wanted to thank you for your prayers and support. It has truly meant so much to us. 
The Lord faithfully provided a house and a confirmed school place which is a good answer to 
prayers! All praise to God! I am getting ordained on Saturday, 1st July 2023, at Christ Church 
Cathedral at 2 pm.  

If you would like to come along, you are more than welcome. We have arranged for a coach 
to leave All Saints Church at 11:15 am. So if you would like a seat, please book & pay for a seat 
(£13.70 per seat) via: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/617640297757 
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Coach bookings are open from Friday, 21st April 2023 and end on Friday, 23rd June 2023. 

Alternatively, if you are driving, aim to arrive in Oxford by 1 pm to get a seat 

If you would like to come but have no access to Eventbrite please let Paul know. 

 

There are still places on the Yellow Braces Youth Camp: 7-9 July 
2023:  A weekend of fun and faith at the Adventure Plus To find out more click HERE. To find 
out what people did in 2022 click HERE. If you have questions please speak to Michelle 
Sturgeon. 

 

If you haven’t already, do join the Christian Aid Big Pea Challenge: The 
Christian Aid Team at All Saints’ are hoping to raise funds to help farmers in Malawi during 
Christian Aid Week in May. The Big Pea Challenge is all about coming together in fun and 
friendship to help bring real change to our global neighbours. The challenge: Produce some 
soup and rolls using the pigeon peas provided. (1kg of yellow split peas!) Go 
to: https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/events/event/big-pea-challenge/,  pick up a leaflet in the 
Church Centre or speak with Ruth Norris  to find out more. Please pray for those living in 
Malawi. 

 

Life Groups are restarting after the Easter Break: 

Wednesday 10:30-12:15 - Come and See 

Wednesday 7pm - 9:15pm - Freedom in Christ 

Thursday 10:30 - 12:00 - Discipleship Explored 

Thursday 7:30pm - 9:30pm - Discipleship Explored 

The groups would love to welcome new members so please feel free to try any out! 

With love and every blessing, 
Paul 

 

 


